
	

	

1st March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Network Choir Performances  
 
I am writing to tell you the performance times for the Network Choir on Friday 23rd March.  
This is the very last performance that the Network Choir will do as Jules is retiring and I think 
it’s also going to be the very best!   
 
The times and venues are as follows: 
 

• John Rylands Library – 10.00am 
• Manchester Museum – 1.00pm 
• Whitworth Art Gallery – 2.00pm 

 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. Any child that arrives in school on the day without 
a school jumper will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they 
can be easily identified. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the day or fill in the form below if they have a 
school dinner and return it to the school office no later than Friday 9th March. We will be 
marching in true suffragette style with banners and placards so do please come along to watch 
a performance or march with us in between venues.  Votes for Women! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Midge Murray 
Music & Performance Lead 
 

Network Choir Performances  
 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch on the day of the performances [  ] 
 
I would like my child to be provided with a school packed lunch on the day [  ] 
 
Choice of sandwich: Tuna [  ] Cheese  [  ]    Egg  [  ]     Ham   [  ]      Hummus  [  ] 
 
Signed:______________________________________(Parent/carer) Date:_________________ 


